
 

Welcome 
We give a warm welcome to our Church family and especially our 

visitors.  We are glad you have come to worship with us today. 
May you receive a special blessing this Sabbath. 

KIDS CORNER 
Thank you to Caitlyn for the photo of Jemma for the Pet Gallery this week. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
_______________________________________________________________________ 

CONTACTS 
Pastor |Scott Wareham | 0413 212 291 | scottwareham@gmail.com 
Head Elder |Malcolm Ace |5476 9738 / 0431 788 354 | Malcolm.Ace@justice.qld.gov.au 
Church Clerk | Katie Cooney | 5441 5504 / 0448 842 143 | katie.cooney@bigpond.com 
Treasurer | nambourtreasurer@gmail.com  
Deacon | David Johnson | 0410 504 450 | davidjohnson@edensbest.com.au  
Deaconess | Marrianne Smith | 5442 3292 | boatsmith@bluemaxx.com.au 
Pathfinders |Dion Kerr |0423 102 964 |dion-kerr@hotmail.com; nambourpathfinders@gmail.com 
StormCo | Owen Thorley | 0431 307 097 | owenthorley@gmail.com  
Newsletter  | Malcolm Ace  5476 9738 / 0431 788 354 | Malcolm.Ace@justice.qld.gov.au 
Date Coordinator | nambourcalendar@gmail.com 

 

Church Bulletin: nambourbulletin@gmail.com   Deadline: Wednesday 8pm 
Bulletin Editor for December: Sharlene Romero 0414 784 551  
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PET GALLERY 

 
Jemma Cooney      

 

 

 

 

Church website: http://nambour.adventist.org.au 
 

 
 

“For God So Loved the World That He Gave” 
…Everything 

See John 3:16 
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Today … 

Today: 6:31 pm 
Next Friday: 6:35 pm 

 

Sunset Times 

Regular Events Announcements 

Studying Together:  9.30am 
Sabbath School & Bible study  
 

Worshipping Together:  11am 
Malcolm Ace is the speaker for the Service 
today. Pray for the Blessing of the Holy Spirit 
as we worship together. 

 
Upcoming Speakers:  
Dec 13: Steve Smith 
Dec 20: Pr Scott Wareham 
Dec 27: TBA 

Deacon 

Today:  Craig McLeod    
Next:  Morrie Elliot 

Today:  
1st Offering – Local Church Budget 
2nd Offering – Mission Extension 

Next week:  
1st Offering  - Local Church Budget 
2nd Offering - Cornubia Samoan Church 

There are 3 methods you can use to give 
your offerings:  

1. E-giving–sq.adventist.org.au/e-
giving 

2. Electronic – Westpac  
BSB 734 204, A/C 070 310 

3. Tithe envelopes: for Local Church 
Budget, Building Fund etc.  

 

Offerings 

Bible Study 
At the Church each Wednesday morning at 
9.30am, to study God’s word. All Welcome!  
 

Prayer Meeting 
Each Wednesday night, commencing at 
6.30pm in the Church 
 
Small Prayer Group 
Sabbath Mornings at 9am in the Teen Room 
 

24 Seven in 2014 

 
For the young people of the Sunshine 
Coast: 
…First Friday night of the month at 
Landsborough SDA Church (Maleny St, 
Landsborough) at 7.30pm. Join us for music, 
great speakers and fellowship 
 

Church Luncheon 
3

rd
 Sabbath of each month.  

Next one:  Dec 20 (Please note special request) 
 

Pathfinders 
Contact Dion Kerr for more information. 
0423 102 964  
nambourpathfinders@gmail.com 

 

Healthy Lifestyle Club 

1
st

 Tuesday of the month at 6.45pm in the 
Hall. 
Next one: Feb 3, 2015 

 

Guys Nite 
2

nd
 Saturday night of each month at Kelvin 

Bazley’s home starting at 6pm. 
Next one:  Dec 13 
 
 
 

Conference Announcements: Located on 
the noticeboard in the garden foyer. 

R & R Planned For You Tonight –  
Please come and join us for BYO tea and games 
on the beach at Mooloolaba…6.30pm near the 
Loo with a View. 

You’re Invited… 
To our special Christmas Program 
 

A Fairy tale come true 
 
20

th
 December 

Commencing 10am     
Light lunch to follow 
 
 

 
 
 
Please contribute to the luncheon as usual but 
bring finger food that requires no preparation and 
served on disposable plates 
 … thank you 

 

Guys Nite …Just a reminder to let you know 

that our next Guy's Nite is on Next Saturday Night 
December 13 at 6pm my place, 10 Greenhaven 
Close, Burnside. Darts, table tennis, pool and 
board games for those who wish to do that. 
There is a $3 charge for chips and soft drink. If 
you want pizza you need to organise that 
between you and your friends. Thank you –Kelvin  

 
YOUR ATTENTION PLEASE 
On Sunday December 21 at the Car Boot Sale there is to be a ‘special’ feature. 

Advertising in both the Sunshine Valley Gazette, and the Nambour Weekly during 

December is being organised.  This notice is to give our Nambour church members advance 

notice of what is happening on December 21, and ask for your prayers for this witness 

venture: 
NAMBOUR SEVENTH DAY ADVENTIST CHURCH 

62 Coes Creek Road, Nambour. 

CAR BOOT SALE, DECEMBER 21, 2014 

 There is to be a special feature at this Car Boot Sale!  An absolutely new stall. 

We plan to have CHRISTMAS GIFT BAGS to be given free to the first 500 

people. These bags will contain Leaflets and information from Media Centre, 

ADRA, Signs, Recipe books, Weetbix samples, Up & Go samples all from 

Sanitarium.  Also included is to be a recipe, with samples of the recipe being 

available for people to taste there and then.  An attractive invitation to visit 

Nambour church in 2015 is also included. 

If you have not been to a Car Boot Sale before, may we ask that you introduce 

yourself to this one.  Blessings to all, Elsie 

 

 

The birth of 

Christ is the fairy 

story of man’s 

history…this 

story is supreme 

and it is true. 

-Tolkien 

The organisers of our special Christmas program feel 
that it is a great opportunity to share food and 
friendship with any visitors who may attend. We would 
also like to have no work in the kitchen on that day. So, 
to avoid the preparation and washing up, bundles of 4-5 
small plastic platters/plates have been placed in the 
foyer for you to take home and fill with yummy finger 
food - either savoury or sweet. Please take a bundle (or 
two) and bring back on Dec 20 to place on the table. 
Any Questions ask Sherilyn Ace or Rose. You are a 
wonderfully generous church and we thank you… 
-The Worship Coordinating Team 
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